
 

 

 
         Date: 31 Jan 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to remind you about the upcoming Zoom 
meeting with the APA camp organisers, where you will have the opportunity to learn more about the 
camp, get answers to any questions you may have, and become familiar with the dos, don'ts, and 
itinerary.  

Date: 1.2.2024 ( Thursday) 

Time: 4:00 PM  

During this session, our camp organisers will provide an overview of the APA camp, including 
important information about the activities, safety measures, and expectations. This is an excellent 
opportunity to gain insights into the camp experience and ensure your child is well-prepared for this 
exciting adventure. 

Please come prepared with any questions or concerns you may have. Our organisers will happily 
address them and provide the necessary guidance to ensure a smooth and enjoyable camp 
experience for everyone involved.  

To join the Zoom meeting, please use this link. 

  

Please join the meeting a few minutes before the scheduled time to ensure a prompt start. If you 
cannot attend, a recording of the session will be made available for your convenience. 

  

Yours truly, 

The Y4 team 

 

https://zoom.us/j/3070529415?omn=91556595901

